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Mr. Ricardo Bamero, Jr.

OIC, Project Director

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
PROJECT MANAGEMENT OFFICE-FEASIBILITY STUDIES
DPWH Central, Bonifacio Drive, Port Area, Manila

Subject: Request for Amendment of ECC for the Proposed Central Luzon Link
Expressway (ECC Reference No. CO-1001-0003)

Dear Sir:

With reference to your Request for Amendment of ECC for the Proposed Central
Luzon Link Expressway Project of Department of Public Works and Highways. (ECC
issued on March 30, 2010).

Based on the review and evaluation of the submitted documents, your request is
hereby granted. As such, the following conditions shall form part of the above subject
ECC.

1. “Central Luzon Expressway” traversing the Municipality of La Paz in the
Province of Tarlac and Municipalities of Aliaga, Talavera, Llanera and Cities
of Cabanatuan and San Jose in the Province of Nueva Ecija shall be
amended to read as “Central Luzon Link Expressway”.

2. From “28.23 km’, the new alignment of Phase | shall be “30.7 km” as
described in the submitted documents.

All other conditions stipulated in the ECC shall remain in force unless otherwise
revised in writing. Any expansion and/or modification of approved operations shall be
subjected to a new Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) requirement.

Very truly yours,

OIC-Office of the Director ) /:.
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Protect the environment... Protect life...



